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Claire Swanson

From: Mike Woodman <mwoodman@nccn.net>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 8:48 AM
To: Claire Swanson
Cc: nctc@nccn.net; Ed Scofield; 'Dale D. Sayles nccn'
Subject: RE: Applications Received for NCTC

Importance: High

. 

Hi Claire, 

Ed Scofield, chair of the Nevada County Transportation Commission (NCTC), and I recommend that the Board of 
Supervisors move forward with adding an item to an upcoming Board of Supervisors meeting to consider the 
appointment of Jay Strauss to fill the vacant NCTC at-Large position.  The next meeting of NCTC is scheduled for May 18 th 
so if possible it is preferred to have the item taken to the board in advance of our next meeting.  Please let me know if 
you have any additional questions or need any additional information. 

Thank you, 

Mike Woodman, Executive Director 
Nevada County Transportation Commission 
916-716-2559

 




